03/12/2024

Notice to All Minority Students

Briefing Session on Government Scholarships and Subsidies

We are pleased to inform you that the Directorate of Minorities, Government of Karnataka is
organizing an informative briefing session for all minority students. This session aims to provide
valuable insights into various government scholarships and subsidy schemes available specifically
for students from minority communities comprising Muslims, Christians, Buddhists, Jains, Sikhs, and

Parsis who face significant economic challenges.
Details of the Session:

Date: Thursday, 5 December 2024.
Time: 12:45 noon t01:30 p.m.
Venue: Xavier Hall, P G Block.

Organized by: Directorate of Minorities, Government of Karnataka

This session is a wonderful opportunity for you to learn about the financial assistance programs that
can support your educational aspirations both in India and abroad and help you achieve self-
reliance. Directorate of Minorities, Government of Karnataka officials will be present to provide
detailed information and answer any questions you may have regarding the scholarships and

application processes and eligibility criteria.

We strongly encourage all minority students to attend this imgortant session and take advantage

of the support available to you.

All minority students who have applied for management scholarship 2024-25 have to
compulsorily attend the briefing session, attendance will be taken for all the students. Minority

students who fail to attend this session will not be considered for management scholarship.
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